City Clerk’s Office

Sandra Keeney
City CLERK

July 18, 2023

Tajia Lagomarsino

241 North Point Avenue
Unit D

High Point, NC 27262

RE: Appointment- Human Relations Commission

Dear Tajia Lagmarsino:

This letter is to notify you that official action was taken by the High Point
City Council on July 17, 2023, to recommend your appointment to the Human
Relations Commission. Your appointment will be effective immediately and will
expire on November 1, 2025.

Our boards and commissions play an important role in our community,
and in order to carry out this role, we need interested volunteers who are willing
to give of their time and talent while carrying out the duties and responsibilities
they assume as members.

We sincerely appreciate your willingness to serve as a member of this very

important commission, and if I may be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate
to contact me at (336) 883-3536.

Sincerely,

Sandra Keeney
City Clerk

City of High Point, P.O. 230, 211 South Hamilton Street, High Point, NC 27261 USA
Phone: 336.883.3635 Sandra.Keeney@highpointnc.gov



